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I respectfully request that Puppy farming should not be legal in NSW or anywhere else for that 
matter. 
It is a cruel and vile practice with the only winners being the callous individuals that make huge 
amounts of money on the backs of these poor unfortunate animals used as breeding machines. 
These unscrupulous individuals inter breed puppies resulting in deformed sick and disabled 
puppies with many birth defects and conditions causing misery to unsuspecting buyers who are 
not only charged thousands of dollars for these puppies are left with huge vet bills. 
Most of these breeding machines and that is all they are considered to be live in horrific 
conditions and endure a miserable existence never experiencing affection and love never 
knowing what it’s like to run play fetch a ball and play with other dogs. 
They are not well treated or looked after and often have numerous ailments and physical 
problems from continuously being pregnant and when considered no longer viable are disposed 
of often dumped or worse. 
There are thousands of puppies in shelters looking for homes it is wrong to allow people to 
breed more and more with the sole purpose of making money and with no regard for the misery 
they are inflicting on thousands of animals. 
Puppy farming should be illegal it should be banned in NSW. 
by allowing it to operate you are also complicit in perpetuating this cycle of abuse and misery. 
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